
 

 

 

 

November 11, 2017 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

It is my pleasure to write this letter of recommendation for Natalie R. Ferguson / Colgan.   I would like to 
express my respect and appreciation to Mrs. Natalie R. Ferguson / Colgan who has brought outstanding 
contributions and knowledge to our operation from Nov 2013 through the present date.    

Natalie has been the Chief Stew / Mate / Chef aboard MOONRIVER, which during this period she has 
been responsible for the continued over watch, organization of all interior spaces and general condition 
of the interior assets aboard.   She has also has been the Chef aboard, which she has prepared flawlessly 
gourmet 5 course meals at times for up to 8 guests. 

Her warm personality, hardworking dedication to present beautiful spaces, and overall sincerity towards 
others, make her a high asset team member. 

It is without reservation that I can give her the highest recommendation for any yacht based program 
and a valuable crewmember. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Guy Alex White 

General Manager, MOONRIVER LLC  

ChiefPilot@downsfoodgroup.com 

 


